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We hear you are starting kindergarten soon. 

Kindergarten is an exciting place where you will learn new things, do fun 
activities, and make new friends.  You may not know what to expect, and 
you may be a little nervous. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

This is a storybook about your school, Norvelt Elementary School.  As you 
read the story, some of the words are bold.  These are some of the 
words that you will learn in kindergarten. 



       

      

Students come to school in different ways.  You can ride on a bus.  If you 
take a bus, other students will come to school with you. 

You might also come in a car. You may be a walker if you live really close 
to school. 

You will see many new people here who are very friendly. They are 
excited to meet you!  They will be glad to help you if you have any 
questions.  Make sure you give them a cheerful hello! 



 

Mrs. Mizikar 

 

Mrs. Ukasik 

This is Mrs. Mizikar, and Mrs. Ukasik. They are the kindergarten 
teachers at Norvelt Elementary.  They can not wait to meet you!  You will 
do many fun things in class.  




